
Le 4 mai 2017 
 
 
Madame Sylvia Matte 
 
 
 
I am giving my opinion as a member of Project St-Charles and as a person that 
lived in Pointe-Saint-Charles.  
 
Because it is important to me that I move back into Point-Saint-Charles so I can 
be close to my family. I can’t afford the present rent; it keeps going up every 
year. It is affecting my quality of life, I am only on welfare. It is too hard to get a 
job at my age (56). Once I have paid a high bill of hydro, I barely have enough to 
eat and cloth myself and pay medication not covered by welfare. I really need 
and appreciate your backing up of a lower rent which would help me to be able to 
live adequately. 
 
 
Sylvia Matte 
 
	


